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Member    Guest 
 
Date _______  Time: 9:30am  
 
This information will not be shared with any 3rd party 
outside of NW 

(Please print clearly) 
Name(s): _____________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip:_______________________ 
 
Home Phone: _________________________ 
 
Work/Cell Phone:______________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________  
  
 
Guest, 
Please drop this card in the offering plate as it 
passes by. Thank you for joining us today! 
 
Guest of ________________________                            

 Member elsewhere  

 VOA 
 
Have you worshipped with us before?           

yes no 
 

- - - - -59    
-  

 
CHECK ALL THAT APPLY: 
 

Just moved to the area 
Looking for a church home 
Looking for help on my journey to God 
Need help to get back on track with God 
Questions about membership 
Desire Baptism 
Desire to visit with: 

 __Elder__Minister__Counselor  

Welcome Card 

Welcome! 
 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  
Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 
church family, then please let us know as we would love to 
meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 
has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     
We are so glad you’re here! 

September 12, 2021 

Temptation abounds in this life and often so does our 
hopelessness as a result. Is it truly possible to overcome 
temptation? Temptation has plagued each and every one 
of us from the beginning of time. The message we have 

received often gets watered down to sin less/do better, and 
we keep failing. How can we truly overcome temptation? 

Service Times 
 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 Wayne Bradford—Tiffany Leslie’s father passed away this last 
week. Please pray for the family during this time of grief. 

 Clovia Talley—”Family and friends from so many places that 
Mike and I have lived throughout the years, I have to tell you                     
that Mike has been in ICU for the last three nights here at the 
Plainview Covenant Hospital. Please pray that Mike passes   
peacefully. Please pray for our children, Andrew and Sarah, as 
they try to comprehend a life moving forward without their father 
here on this earth.” Mike was a Minister at NW in the 1980’s. 

 Cliff Jarrell—Pray over an opportunity to move his ministry to 
another city that will be more supportive. Cliff has found a               
location and is praying for guidance. 

 Tito Fernandez—Pray for continued healing from his recent fall. 

 Bill Harris—Let us continue to pray for his recovery,                          
specifically for cognitive and physical recovery and for the            
entire family, coping mentally and spiritually. 

 Sam Rodriguez—Has recently lost two sisters, Bertha and        
Sandra, to COVID during the last month. Pray specifically for all 
of these families that have lost loved ones. May God bless each 
one of them. 

 Pat Massey—Pray for continued recovery, healing and for the   
immediate family during this time. Praise God for all the progress 
that has been made. 

 Orlando Cordova—Orlando and Nora, Nora has had a successful 
medical procedure on her eye. Praise God and many thanks for the 
body at NW and the generosity with financial help.  Please       
continue to pray thru the recovery period. 

 Nathan Moran—His friend, Jeanette had cancer a few years ago 
and it has returned and spread throughout most of her organs.  
Jeanette was a spiritual influence on Nathan during his time in 
England. 

 Louis Wilson—(Teague’s friend) Louis continues to make small 
steps toward the journey to recovery. Praise God that he is no  
longer COVID positive and his wife got to go be with him this 
week. The family wishes to thank each of you for praying and ask 
that you continue to ask the Father for His many blessings on their 
behalf. 



Child’s Name        Birthday (mo/day/yr) 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to receive more  
information about: 

 
Celebrate Recovery 
Children’s Ministry (birth-5th grade) 
Christian Village (Senior Adult Ministry) 
College Age 
Discovering NorthWest  

    (orientation class) 
Hope Lives (Recovery Ministry) 
I want to talk about recovery issues 
JAFF (Joy After Fifty-Five) 
NorthWest Counseling Center 
R&B Groups (Relationship & Bible) 
Small Groups 
Divorce Care 
WINGS (Women IN God’s Service) 

Women’s Bible Study 
Young Couples 
Youth Ministry (6th-12th Grade) 

 
 
 
 
Questions/Comments/Prayer Requests  

Public  Shepherds & Ministers Only   

Confidential/Shepherds Only  

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

TRUNK OR TREAT—October 30, 2021 
 

If you would like to donate candy and/or mini     
sodas, starting next Sunday, we will have            

baskets in the foyer for your convenience. We    
anticipate a large crowd again this year and will 

need all your help.  Thank You! 

TWELVE                        
EXTRAORDINARY 

WOMEN  
 books are available                 
for purchase. See 

Brenda Key.  

Sunday Adult Classes 

 
Beginning September 12th, our Sunday morning main adult     
classes will all be studying Elijah. During this study, there will be              
a special emphasis on courage in the face of uncertainty. These   
classes will be meeting in Room 7 and Room 8 in the Fellowship 
Hall and Room 105 outside the auditorium. This is a wonderful    
opportunity to connect  with members of the church after worship. 
We hope that you will take the time to check out one of these                  
classes and contribute to the community that exists within our 
body. Please see Casey if you have any questions or concerns about 
these classes. 

MAGI BOXES 
 

We have created an Amazon wish 
list again for those who would like 

to purchase items for the Magi   
boxes. You pick out the items you 

want to purchase and they are 
shipped directly to the church. This 
QR code will take you directly to 
our list on Amazon once you scan 

the code.  

Help an Afghan Refugee Family! 
 

Dan and Mary Huber are looking for donations of gently used furniture 
and household items to furnish an apartment for an Afghan family              
arriving soon in San Antonio.  Also looking for volunteers to help                      
deliver, set up the items and meet the family.  For a complete list                           

of items needed and more details, contact  
dmhuber78009@gmail.com or 210-542-2164.  

mailto:dmhuber78009@gmail.com

